
 
 
 
 

PRESS RELEASE / PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

DON’T DITCH IT!! 
 

The Nimishillen Township Board of Trustees would like to remind residents of the 

community that the ditches and natural waterways leading to the ditches are not 

to be used for the disposal of yard and garden debris.  During and after heavy 

rainstorms, roadside ditches will overflow due to the fact that tree trimmings and 

other yard waste have been put in the waterways and then washed into the 

ditches. 

 
Any resident witnessing such an act should contact Trustee George P. Kiko at 

(330) 418-1095, Trustee Jennifer L. Leone at (330) 904-8631, Trustee Todd D. 

Bosley at (330) 323-9775, the Road Department at (330) 875-3511 or the 

Township Administrative Office at (330) 875-9924.  Residents are reminded that 

all calls will be kept confidential. 

 
Nimishillen Township's Recycling Bins and Composting Center are located at the 

Township Road Dept. located at 4915 N. Nickelplate.  The Recycling Bins are 

available for all recyclable products (paper, plastics, aluminum, & cardboard).  

 

For the 2019 Season the Compost Center will be open on Wednesdays and 

Saturdays from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. starting on Wednesday, April 3, 
2019. 
 
THIS IS A COUNTY-WIDE FACILITY THROUGH STARK COUNTY 
RECYCLING AND IS FREE TO ALL RESIDENTS. 
 

PLEASE PUBLISH MONTHLY  
(EPA Requirement) 

 
APRIL 2019 THROUGH NOVEMBER 2019 

 
LOUISVILLE HERALD 

 
 

Reports: EPA Required Ads: 2019 April 3 - Public Notice – Don’t Ditch it 

 


